
 

 

 

Temple Meadow Newsletter 
Friday 21st October 2022 

Best regards, Ms Walsh—Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers  
I hope you enjoyed your parent information evenings and the opportunity to see your child’s work in their classrooms. The evenings were 
well attended and it was nice to see that many of you took the opportunity to visit the Book Fair. Thank you to the parent who stopped to 
share that Temple Meadow, in their opinion is the best local school and they cannot fault it. We love praise, so thank you.  

It has been a busy, but enjoyable half-term. I have been in a lot of classrooms observing teaching and learning and I can confidently say the 

Temple Meadow teaching and learning support team are phenomenal. Subjects are taught to a very high standard and always within a nurturing 

and fun environment in which respectful relationships are key. In a History lesson linked to ‘Hidden Lives’ during Black History week the story of 

Walter Todd was fascinating; please see further on in the newsletter some excellent work from two of our Year 6 Pupils giving an account of his 

amazing life. 

We have a lot planned for autumn 2 so do keep checking diary dates on our website. Clubs start and a number of visits and events are planned.  

Message from the Chair of Governors: 

I really enjoyed my induction as Chair of Governors and 
found my visit to school really interesting. As mentioned 
previously, I am keen to share the many aspects that  
governors are currently involved in and some new ideas 

where I plan to get to meet and talk with Parents/Carers. In the 
future, I’m hoping to attend Parent’s Evenings so I get the  
opportunity to meet and understand more about our school  
community. I am hoping as the year unfolds to be visible and  
engaged with staff, pupils and parents. If you do ever need to get 
in touch please do this via the School Office in the usual manner 
and these messages will be passed on. 

Diwali  

Diwali is taking place on Monday 24th October 2022. This week 

Mrs Alam conducted a whole school assembly to share with the 

children the importance of Diwali and why many people from the 

Religion of Sikhism, Hinduism and Jainism celebrate this very  

special day. From Temple Meadow, we would like to wish the 

community celebrating this holy day a HUGE Happy Diwali! 

Inset Day  

A reminder that Monday 31st October is an Inset Day. School 

will be closed to all pupils on this day. All pupils will return to 

school on Tuesday 1st November 2022. 

Saying goodbye to Mrs Rogers 

Today, following Mrs Rogers 
final lunchtime after 33 years at  
Temple Meadow, our Head 
Boys and Head Girls presented 
her with a gorgeous bunch of 
flowers, a staff card and a  
beautiful card from all children 
across the school. We took the 

opportunity to take a photo which you can see above and  
everyone wished her the best as she heads into retirement. We 
thank her for all her hard work and dedication over the last 33 
years. 

Parent Governor Update 

I’m delighted to say we do have a Parent very keen to join our  

Governing Body – after half term, in our next newsletter, I will 

share their details and aim to give you a flavour of who is on the 

Governing Board with a brief biography of each member. 

Black History Focus 

Following a Year 6 History lesson 
linked to Walter Tull, as part of a 
Black History focus, we have in 
school ten pristine copies of 
‘Respect’ and ‘A Medal for Leroy’ 
as Year 6 are really keen to read 
the full story. These will be loaned out to Year 6 pupils soon. 



 

Be Safe, Be Kind 

Next half term, our Learning for Life unit will be 'Be Safe, Be Kind'. This will 

focus on anti-bullying, with some elements of E-Safety. The children will learn about what bullying is, the 

different types of bullying and how they can keep safe. As part of this we will be sharing our child friendly  

anti-bullying policy with children, which can also be found on our school website. 

Week commencing 14th November is anti-bullying week. Anti-Bullying Week is an annual U.K. event held in the 

third week in November, which aims to raise awareness of bullying of children and young people, highlighting 

ways of preventing and responding to it. Therefore, we are inviting pupils to come to school on Monday 14th 

November 2022 wearing odd socks! It’s an opportunity to encourage people to express themselves and 

celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique! Children must still wear school uniform, but could 

tuck their trousers in to really show them off. 

Writing Curriculum Champions 

This morning in Star Assembly, we announced our Writing 

Curriculum Champions. The role will include: 

• Taking an active role in the pupil newspaper team, writing 

articles for the termly newspapers 

• Engaging with the Pupil Parliament in key agenda items 

• Being an advocate for writing within the classroom  

• Maintaining resources within the classroom and liaising with 

Miss Dale regarding needs 

• Designing and running competitions across school 

• Providing pupil voice in relation to the writing curriculum and classroom experiences. 

Congratulations to our new Writing Curriculum Champions: 

Muhammed (1D), Isaac (1T), Ava (2G), Jessica (2D), Leah 3F), Aizah (3S), Sam (4A), Tylah-Beau (4A), Luke (5R), 

Ben (5R), Eshal (6R) and Vaneeza (6M). 

Children In Need 

To celebrate Children In Need on Friday 18th November 2022, children are invited to come to school wearing 
yellow or spotty clothes for the donation of 50p. All donations should be made via ParentPay. 
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